RECEIVED AUG 2 9 1997 Victoreen, Inc.

Director of Nuclear Matenal

Safety and Safeguards

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Quarterly Transfer Reports
Date: May 5, 1997

Gentlemen,

Pursuant 1o condition # 16 of our U.S. NRC License # 34-25957-01, and
the requirements of 10 CFR 32.52, pleasc be advised that no devices containing
byproduct material have been transferred to general licensces authorized to
received such devices pursuant to 10 CFR 31.5 or equivalent State Regulations.

Sincerely,
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